
BAC MEETING MINUTES 3/12 
 

The meeting began at 7:30 in the Sagamore Library. 
 
The following members attended:  Gary Carruthers, Liz Morrison, Marty 
Ronning, Alan Sacher, Frank Christiano, Joe Accurso, Linda King, Roy 
Dragotta and Ed Hudson.  Also attending and speaking were Ron Sacks, Ed 
Miller and Michael Bergin.  From the district was Bruce Singer and from the 
Board of Education were Robert Scavo and Jon Siegel.  There was 1 visitor. 
 
The following topics were discussed: 
 

- Approval of the BAC minutes from the 3/1 meeting. 
 

- The accepted resignation of committee member Sal Tripi. 
 

- The committee directed questions to Michael Bergin, Plant 
 Facilities Administrator, in regards to the large increase in the  
 budget for custodial products, supplies and equipment.  Mr.  
 Bergin explained how there has been very little money given to  
 this department over the last few years even with the addition of 

tve 



 
- The topic of Teacher Coaches was revisited with a discussion 

including Mr. Scavo and Mr. Siegel.  The committee discussed 
the current mentoring program, the addition of the Teacher 
Coaches, whether 1 coach per 2 schools would be effective and 
how the program will be tracked for success


